
August 1, 2023

Dear Parents and Guardians,

Welcome back to the 2023-24 school year with the Wood County Educational Service Center. 

We look forward to an exciting year as we partner with our districts, families, and community
agencies/businesses to continue providing high-quality services and educational programming for
your children from kindergarten through graduation and into adult services. We hope you have all
enjoyed a safe and fun summer.

Enclosed in this packet will be your child’s classroom and teacher assignment, open house dates,
supply list, district calendar, free and reduced lunch forms specific to the attending district, and
emergency forms.  Please complete the enclosed forms and return them to your child’s
teacher on the first day of school. We also ask you to read through the Parent Handbook, as
this is a valuable program resource.

Teachers will follow their district work calendars before the beginning of school if you need to
contact them before the start of the school year.
 
If you have questions or concerns and cannot reach your child’s teacher at the school building,
please contact us at the WCESC at 419-354-9010. 

Sincerely,

Diane Witt, WCESC Special Education Coordinator
Joe Taylor, WCESC Special Education Supervisor


